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PROJECT INFORMATION 
 

Scope of Works 
After more than a dozen years of intensive use, 
the flooring of Newcastle Academy’s sports hall 
was showing its age. TVS addressed areas of 
localised damage and sanded the floor to create 
better layer-bonding – all in preparation for a 
rapid flooring makeover.  

Next TVS installed a new, self-levelling and 
seamless polyurethane performance wear layer.  
It was finished with a new sports grade polyurethane 
topcoat in RAL 7000 ‘Squirrel Grey’ designed to 
give the sports hall a more updated look. 

Then, following discussions with the Academy, 
priority sports were identified and a customised 
line marking plan agreed for the compact sports 
hall. Finally, brand new, extra wide cover details 
were supplied and installed to ensure protection 
at all points of entry.  

The total installation took just 5 days and delivered 
an instant transformation. For those looking to 
update, replace or refurbish sports facilities after  
a decade or more of use, this project underlines the 
distinct advantages of selecting TVS polyurethane 
sports flooring, namely: 

• No necessity to fully remove the existing sports 
flooring, saving time and expense 

• No need to re-screed the subfloor or install new 
shock-absorbing layers 

Providing existing surfaces still perform to 
required standards, TVS can rejuvenate surfaces 
with a new hard-wearing polyurethane layer  
that transforms its appearance and provides 
significant time and cost savings.  
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Contact TVS today on 01706 260 220 to discuss 
your project now. 
 
Date of Completion 
September 2020 

"This is our first time working with the team  
at TVS Group and its safe to say it certainly won’t  
be the last! 
From start to finish we have nothing but praise 
for the great level of communication, professional 
advice and guidance we received from the onset of 
this project. What we found to be particularly 
helpful was the number of questions and 
communications that took place to ensure we had 
the right installation for the Academy, that the 
specification met with Sport England criteria and,  
as importantly, that our students and community  
groups would have an exemplary sports facility 
available to them. 
Pre contract health and safety information was 
provided timely and without issue. 
The installation team worked fantastically and  
from a contract management perspective were 
excellent to work with. 
Post installation we were provided with the  
O&M manual. 
The installation itself is fabulous and our students 
and staff are amazed at the transformation of  
the sports facility in just a small number of days.   
We look forward to many years use of our  
fantastic new facility!" 
Vickie Keeling, Trust Director 
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Completed sports hall 


